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(To Mr. Henry Phipps) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

29th July, 1912. 

Dear Mr. Phipps, 

Thank you so much for writing to Mr. Bond. The matter was 
settled satisfactorily at the meeting on Friday. 

I am so glad to hear that Hamman is all right again. He is 
1::, ve.lue,ble man. 

p. s. 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 

I return the letters. 


